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I want to thank Milford Wellness Village and all of their staff for the incredible space and services provided
to us for recent use of the Milford Village Conference Room. Several times a year, we conduct Mediation
Trainings and Volunteer meetings for our program, it has been our pleasure to now have four different
opportunities to access to this facility and accommodations for two of our 4-day Mediation Trainings and two
one day Volunteer Trainings.

Each training we have held at the Milford Wellness Village has been a pleasure. From the initial request
contact with Mona for scheduling meetings until the end of final day of training, we have felt very welcomed
and appreciated. Security and staff greeted us upon arrival, checked in with us for any needs/concerns and
were very gracious in offering their assistance for ease of bringing in materials.

We also were able to benefit from the catering services provided by The Village Café, which was a
tremendous help providing breakfast, lunch and snacks for our four-day training. Joan was very attentive to
the dietary needs of our attendees and staff and each meal was prepared specific as requested. The food,
service and presentation were complemented by all attending.

We look forward to continue working with the Milford Wellness Village in the future and are very grateful
for this being “in our backyard”, as there has been a need for this type of this conference accommodations and
the services this facility offers for a while. We have benefited greatly and are happy to spread this good news
to our community.
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